

# General Meeting October 1, 2013 At the Long Ridge Tavern Meeting began 7:45 pm

Completed by: Kent Eby

#### **Board Member Attendees**

Stephanie Evers	President	Anne Olshan	Vice President
Lori Constantine	Treasurer	Kent Eby	Secretary
John Olshan	Past President	Heather Lopresti	Activities
Kyle Eberts	Assistant Treasurer	Beth Hulbert	Membership
Sharon Lehr	Lodge Coordinator	Judi Jalbert	Operations

## Welcome and Introduction by John Olshan

- Stephanie discussed a birch tree we are keeping and eye on as it is hanging over the house.
- Sharon discussed the coordinator training that will take place next at next months meeting. It
  was suggested that it might not be necessary to do this every year if you've done it in the past.
  Stephanie feels it is necessary every year.

## Treasurer's report

- We have approx 12.5K in bank.
- 26k closed in august
- Last year had 22k in bank. We need to build up reserves.
- We are current on taxes/insurance/trash.

### **Activities and Programs:**

- Heather discussed the Snow Ball on Nov. 16 at the Marriott Hartford Windsor. Rod Cross is ambassador. We have a table and are looking for 12 people to fill it. Rate at Marriott is 90.00. call ahead to get the rate.
- Gabe shared that the Monday night race program at Southington starts 12/23 and asked for participants.
- Gabe also discussed the trip to Jackson Hole 2/9-2/16. 1430.00 for airfare/lifts/ground trans/lodging
- Jim is organizing a trip to Austria- Solden- where there is training for the Olympics. Contact Jim for further information.
- It was shared that there are various options to find deals on ski passes. It is best to look at the Killington website for information
- A ski swap was suggested.

## Membership report:

- Sarah Rosel Stenberg was introduced. Their family is interested in joining the club. They did the work weekend. They are past members. They were interviewed by the board at the meeting and are recommended for acceptance into the club.
- Stephanie requested that the items on the downstairs closet be claimed before Christmas or it will be donated.

### **Communications Report**

• Anne is working on a survey that will be shared with the membership and encouraged everyone to participate.

## **CSC Tickets**

Bob Hener collected CSC discount ticket orders.

Open discussion for members to voice questions, comments and concerns Meeting adjourned @ 9:15 pm

Next Meeting: November 4<sup>th</sup>.